
Written Public Comment from Angelica Baez-Aranda (angelicabaezaranda@icloud.com) 

 

July 22, 2024 

 

To Whom To May Concern, 

 

Hello. My name is Angelica Baez Aranda. I am the owner on 4th Avenue in Redwood City, 

California. I am concerned about my safety on Middlefield. I feel there should be a 4-stop way 

on 2nd and Middlefield. I have seen how cars almost collide there. I am also concerned on how 

unsafe it is to walk my dog by the entering driveway of the Sports House as I and my dog have 

almost got hit twice while walking. Moreover, we need more Sheriff’s patrolling the area by 

where people enter Sports House, many times cars exit where they should only enter. 

 

Thanks for this time, 

Angelica Baez-Aranda 

 

 

Written Public Comment from Martha Agustin (martha.o123@yahoo.com) 

*Translated from Spanish to English  

 

July 24, 2024 

 

Hello, my name is Martha Agustin, I am a community promoter and I have worked for the last 

few years in the North Fair Oaks community. I have spoken with the community and their 

concern is that there are not enough trees in the area, and they feel that is why the heat affects 

them more, I hope you take this into consideration so that more trees can be planted in the 

area. 

Thank you, 

Martha Agustin 
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